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Hello Business and Community Advertisers:  

We are fortunate to be able to plan for the Leonard Strawberry Festival in its 70th year Anniversary! 

This event carries on our summer tradition of bringing together this treasured community with open 
arms to all, in a way that only small towns can. We continue to expand our ideas while keeping time 
honored history and traditions, and we ask with hopeful hearts for your support.  Volunteers are 
working hard to bring us a memorable year for this anniversary and ask for your sponsorship, to help 
share the costs of offering great entertainment and quality family activities. We couldn’t be more 
grateful for the support of our sponsors, past present and future. Thank you for the consideration to be 
a part of this year’s event. 

The festival is paid through fundraisers, donations, and advertising. Please take time to look over the 
following ways you can contribute this year. I have attached a copy of our sponsorship request packages 
you will notice a few new options. 

You may find my contact information below. Don’t hesitate to contact me to discuss how you may want 
to join our efforts or to address any questions you might have.  

All donations must be received by June 1, 2022 for your business name/company to appear in our 
advertisements, banners, and shirts.  

Serving the Leonard Community, 

Brandy Schmidt- Chairman of Sponsorship Committee 

Contact me @ 248-568-4942 for more information or questions.  

LeonardStrawberryFest@gmail.com 

www.strawberryfest.net 

 Find us on FB  

 

 

 

 

 


